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September 25, 2024 
 
 
To: IFBLS Chief Delegates and Association Members  
 
Re: Spam Email Warning 
 
 
 

Dear Members and Colleagues, 
 
It has come to our attention that spam emails, falsely appearing to be from IFBLS, 
are once again being sent to our members. 
 
These spammers are using publicly available information from the IFBLS website to 
make these emails look legitimate. Please do not open any emails, attachments, 
or zip files from unknown or suspicious sources. Please be aware that these 
emails are not from IFBLS, its Management Committee, or the Board of Directors.   
 
We want to remind you that neither the IFBLS Management Committee nor its 
Board of Directors will ever send unsolicited emails requesting money or 
financial assistance from our Chief Delegates or Association members.  
 
The only invoice you will receive from IFBLS will pertain to annual membership dues, 
and it will come from our official office email address communications@ifbls.org. 
This is the only email address we use for official IFBLS communications. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about any email or communication claiming to 
be from IFBLS, the Management Committee, or its Board of Directors, please do not 
hesitate to contact directly at communications@ifbls.org for verification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Gabriella Lillsunde Larsson 
President 
IFBLS 
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